
Call for volunteers for Diversity Day

We are planning to celebrate the diversity of our community with our upcoming event, Diversity

Day. Students will participate in activities throughout the morning (from 9:00-12:40) that explore

diverse ideas and cultural experiences they may not have already encountered. It will help

students to develop knowledge, understanding and skills in the Intercultural capability in the

Victorian Curriculum.

This year our Diversity Day is going to be on Tuesday 4th of May in term 2.

If you would like to share your expertise about your culture, through for example, story telling,

craft activities, dance (body movement), painting, drawing, traditional costumes, or a special

artefact, we would love to have you present in our Diversity Day!

Please email Shuoyin at shuoyin.tu@education.vic.gov.au if you would like to join us. Alternatively,

you can fill and hand in the below form at the office.

Sharing time can be varied from 5mins - 40 mins depending on the type of activity.

I hope that you can join us!

Shuoyin Tu

Chinese specialist teacher

Parkhill Primary School

================================================================================

Parkhill’s Diversity Day - Tuesday 4 May, 9:00-12:40

I am interested in sharing on Parkhill’s Diversity Day. My details are below:

Name:
Activity name:

Culture background:

Contact Number: Date:

Contact Email:

Working with Children Check no.:

mailto:shuoyin.tu@education.vic.gov.au

